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To: Academic Affairs Division

From: Dr. Deidre Price

Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs/College Provost

Subject: Academic Affairs Spring Semester Professional Week Activities

Date: December 20, 2024

As we prepare for the end of the semester, I wanted to acknowledge the amazing work you do in support of
each other and the success of our students. After nearly a year here, I can clearly see why Montgomery
College is such an extraordinary place and the very real impact our work has on our students and
community. I wish you all a happy and healthy winter break that allows you to reflect, relax and feel
rejuvenated for the spring semester.

 

The spring semester begins on January 21, 2025. By the time you return, I will have shared an on-demand
webinar to kick off the spring semester. The rest of the spring division meetings will be held on Wednesday,
January 22, at the following times and in the following modalities, with locations noted in the attachments:

 

9:00 a.m. - 10:00 a.m. / VP Meetings - Virtual

11:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. / Dean Meetings - In-person

1:00 p.m. - 2:00 p.m. / Discipline Meetings - In-person

 

ELITE will offer professional development activities (Professional Week | Montgomery College, Maryland) on
Thursday, January 23, 2025. I encourage you to look at the offerings now, and register.

 

In addition, as we approach MC’s full upgrade to Blackboard Learn Ultra in Fall 2025, ELITE is here to
support you every step of the way. Please take advantage of the upcoming Professional Day sessions in
January, featuring dedicated Ultra workshops to help you prepare for your Winter and Spring 2025 courses.
There are virtual and in-person opportunities, including evenings. Be sure to visit the Ultra website for
updates, printable guides, and additional resources to assist with enabling Ultra, transferring content, and

https://www.montgomerycollege.edu/offices/elite/professional-week.html
https://www.montgomerycollege.edu/offices/elite/professional-week.html
https://mcblogs.montgomerycollege.edu/thehub/stay-connected/blackboard-learn-ultra/
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exploring its features. For assistance, email UltraTransition@montgomerycollege.edu.

 

I look forward to seeing you in the spring semester.
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